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GR-AHD SUPPORT. 

Email to Sierra Club and PacifiCorp 

As discussed at this morning's telephone conference, the parties will submit its filings concerning Sierra Club's use of 

protected information as follows: 

EVENT DATE 

Sierra Club's Initial Filing August 21, 2014 

PacifiCorp's Response August 26, 2014 
Sierra Club's Reply August 29, 2014 

Parties should submit the filings to the Commission's Filing Center with copies to each other, but should not serve other 

parties to docket LC 57. 

Parties are reminded to protect any information designated as confidential, and follow all filing requirements set forth in 

the protective order and OAR 860-001-0170. 

Finally, in response to an inquiry from Sierra Club, Commission employees, including Administrative Law Judges, are 

automatically qualified to review confidential information and need not sign the protective order. 

Michael Grant 
Chief Administrative Law Judge 

Public Utility Commission of Oregon 

{503) 378-6102 
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